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6th October 2020 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I would like to update you on forthcoming events this half term which I am pleased can continue, though 
due to Covid restrictions will be delivered with some changes. 
 
 
School Photos – 12/10/2020 
As you may already be aware from our recent newsletter; we will be holding school photographs in school 
on Monday 12th October 2020.  I am pleased that this annual event can continue, albeit with some changes. 
Individual photos will continue as normal and we have put measures in place to allow for school age 
siblings to have their photographs taken together.  Unfortunately, we cannot allow for any other family 
photos at this time. 
 
For all year groups who have their PE session on a Monday, please come to school on Monday 12th 
October in your school uniform for your photograph as your PE session will instead take place on the Friday 
of the same week.  Therefore, please come to school on Friday 16th Oct in your PE kit. 
 
 
Parents Evening – w/c 19/10/2020 
This year parents evening will be delivered ‘virtually’ during the week commencing 19th October.  
Appointments will be made available to book nearer the time in the usual way via school spider.  Which is 
accessible from either the school’s website under ‘parent login’ or through your school spider app, please 
contact the school office if you require your login details resending.  As before, appointments will be 10 
minutes long in which you can discuss your child’s progress with their class teacher.  More details regarding 
the bookings will be communicated in due course. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

N M Badger 
Principal 
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